
Bethel Estates Notice
Welcome Residents to Management Meetings

The Management Meeting is set up to provide 
residents with an opportunity to review questions 

you may have regarding policies and procedures. 

Please sign up on the bulletin board located in 
the mailroom if you wish to attend. 

There are two sessions initially with openings 
for 15 attendees in each session.

Tuesday, July 12th:  3pm-4pm 
Wednesday, July 13th: 9:30am-10:30am

Thank you.  
The Management Meeting Team 


